
Via Fedex Express Mail
Tracking #770896770466

August 21,2014

Comcast Cable Communications, LLC
200 Industry Drive, 3rd Floor
Pittsburg, Pennsylvania 15275

Re: Election of Retransmission Consent Status

To Whom It May Concern:

LIN License Company, LLC ("Licensee"), licensee of television station WYFX-TV,
Youngstown, Ohio (the "Station"), located in the Youngstown, Ohio DMA, hereby gives notice
to Comcast Cable Communications, LLC that pursuant to Section 325(b)(3)(B) of the
Communications Act and Section 76.64(£)(2) of the FCC's Rules, Licensee elects to assert its
right, under Section 325(b)(I)(A) of the 1992 Act and Section 76.64(a) of the FCC's rules, to
have the broadcast signal of the Station carried on cable systems only if we have provided our
express written consent. This election applies to the cable system(s) identified above as well as
any other cable system(s) or other video distribution system(s) that you own, operate, or manage.
Accordingly, none of the system(s) identified above, nor any other system(s) owned or
controlled by you, in our television market or elsewhere, may retransmit the broadcast signal of
the Station, or any portiones) thereof, without obtaining Licensee's express written consent. This
election of retransmission consent is for the period January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2017.

Our contact person for retransmission matters is Kamilah A'Vant, and can be reached at 401­
457-9522 or kamilah.avant@linmedia.com.

Sincerely,

LIN License Company, LLC
By: LIN Television Corporation, Its Managing Member

nt Distribution

cc: David Coy, Vice President & General Manager, WYFX-TV
Kamilah A'Vant, Senior Manager of TV Station Distribution, LIN Media
Michael Nissenblatt, Vice President Broadcaster Relations, Comcast Cable
Communications, LLC, One Comcast Center 1701 John F. Kennedy Boulevard,
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103

One WeSl' Exchonge S'rreet Suite 5A Providence RI 02903 P 401,457,9500 f 401,454,2817 www.linrnedio.com



tani.dinocco
Text Box
I spoke with Chenelle at Comcast's 1-800-934-6489 number.  She advised that the 200 Industry Drive address is correct, but they sometimes forward to the  15 Summit Park Drive location if no one is available to receive or they are temporarily closed at the 200 Industry Drive location. (tcd)




